08/26/2024

To: Office of Management and Budget (OMB), Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs

Justification for No Material/Non-substantive Change

This ICR was modified to include the changes requested by OIRA to the USAID Workforce Experience Generic Clearance Standard Form. The form has been uploaded as a supplementary document to the ICR.  This form will be used to submit request under the generic clearance.

